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The FM Campus Planning section would like to introduce Lyle Church who started on 
Monday, 8/14, as the new GIS Planning Specialist.

Originally from Colorado, Lyle spent the last 
three and a half years in North Carolina—
and he is excited to return to Colorado. He 
joins FM with five years of GIS experience 
shared between local government and the 
private sector, primarily in utilities, real 
estate, and creating routing solutions using 
GIS.

In his new position, he will provide 
professional mapping system services 
and information management for the 
planning and analysis of the University’s 
assets. He will be responsible for the 
maintenance, development, and support 
of the University’s geodatabase (field data 
collection, mapping, and reporting needs) 
inclusive of the outward facing maps like 
the CSU interactive map. Lyle will also be 
coordinating with stakeholders across FM 
and the community as needed. 

Lyle is an avid football fan, enjoys The Office TV show, and has been fortunate to travel to 
parts of Iceland, Germany, and Italy. Please welcome Lyle to Facilities Management. 
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